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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
TO:  Michael G. Lewis, City Engineer/Director of Public Works 
 
FROM:  Joseph M. Burtch, Assistant City Engineer 
 
DATE:  July 22, 2015 
 
RE: Repair of Sanitary Lateral Connection at 10025 W. Bungalow Parkway 
 

 
 
The property owner of 10025 W. Bungalow Parkway experienced a back-up of their sanitary lateral.  They 
hired a contractor to clear the line and found it to be in poor condition.  The televised inspection showed a 
possible problem at the connection.  Musson Bros., Inc. inspected the connection from the main sewer 
and it was determined that the connection was failing and a section of the pipe was missing.  Musson 
Bros., Inc. provided a proposal to line the connection for a cost of $3,250. I told them to go ahead with the 
lining, since digging the connection would cost $5,000 to $7,000 more.  Musson Bros., Inc. completed the 
repair and provided a televised inspection of the lining.  


